April 23, 2015
Mr. Rod Ruth

Dear Rod:


On behalf of the Tuscan Hills Homeowners Association, I wanted to thank you and your crew for the outstanding job of repainting our villas.


The work was started and completed on time and based on the feedback from our owners, there was very little inconvenience to anyone. Although, we have gone through an unusual period of rain, the crews were able to keep up with the cleaning and painting.


Again, thanks very much for your efforts and we will certainly look to your company for future painting projects.


With kindest regards,


Mick Rookes


President – Tuscan Hills HOA

